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Project overview

• The SAFE Angels project was realised in the first half of 2018

• It involved translation to 13 European languages, design, printing and 

distribution of five different brochures for stroke patients and their carers

• The texts were kindly provided by Stroke Association UK

• 13 organisations from the following countries took part in this project and made 

sure these brochures were made available in the stroke units:

Spain, Serbia, Poland, Czech Republic, Latvia, Croatia, 

Macedonia, Greece, Ukraine, Georgia, Hungary and Turkey



By July 2018, all materials were placed in designated hospitals

The Project Update



Online Angels Survey

From end of July 2018 onwards, an online satisfaction survey was 

launched in 13 languages + English, assessing the quality and 

quantity of information patients are provided with during their stay 

in the hospital.

https://www.safestroke.eu/angels-survey/


Next steps

• SSOs who participated in this project expressed interest 

in having more brochure copies in 2019

• The Survey results are being collected until Q4 2019, to 

be published at the next SAFE Working Conference

• SAFE will continue promoting the Angels Initiative project 

and our participation in it, proudly contributing to its 

growth, both geographically (across countries where 

SAFE has member organisations) and in terms of 

patients’ involvement


